Moms In need “Care Closet” - Thank you for the overwhelming generosity of donations to our parish emergency use “Moms In Need Care Closet”. We are pleased to announce that we have reached our goal and all tags from the crib display have been sponsored.  If you have an item per one of the tag requests that has not yet been dropped off, please drop them off at the crib display or to the parish office by Palm Sunday, April 13.  An actual closet to store the items was donated as well as cash to have on hand for unpredictable emergency use or to replenish most used items. 
After Easter, the crib display will continue to be used for our parish ongoing support for the Family Life Center in Hibbing, located on Howard Street.  They are always in need of diapers, especially sizes 4-6.

 Rosebud Prayer Intentions - Our newly established “Range Catholics Elizabeth Ministry” continues to pray for the intentions of the prayers requested as per the tags of the roses placed in the vase at Mary’s Altar.  Select your rosebud, note your prayer intention on the attached tag, and place your rose in the vase.   All Rosebud prayer intentions placed in the vase during Lent will remain in the vase at Mary’s Altar until after Easter.
 

